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Neville Osborne

From: Ten Dam, Julius J <Julius.TenDam@team.telstra.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 18 November 2015 5:36 PM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: objections to Modifications of Collector wind farm to Neville Osborne

Hi Neville, 

 

I would like to formally object to the modifications of the Collector wind farm, as they in essence change the 

fundamentals of the project and as such cannot be considered as modifications. 

 

As such the whole projects baseline and scope have changed, and I insist on completion of De Novo process and a 

new submission should be made. 

 

Kind regards 

Julius ten Dam 

Collector resident 
 


